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Ladies, do you want to meet your neighbors and make new friends? 
Then join us for the 2017 the LOEN Ladies Club Open House and 
Membership Drive on Tuesday, January 24, 2017 in the LOEN 
Clubhouse. This meeting is when existing members renew their 
membership and ladies wanting to meet us and learn more about 
us can come to check us out.

The evening kicks off at 6:30pm with a Potluck Social Hour 
where those attending bring a small entrée, side dish, or dessert to 
share with iced tea, water, and coffee provided. This social time is 
filled with delicious food from around the world and gives everyone 
a chance to meet and greet both old friends and newcomers. The 
General Meeting follows at 7:30 pm.

Our Ladies Club is a dynamic organization dedicated to helping 
LOEN ladies meet their neighbors and creating lasting friendships. 

LOEN Ladies Get 2017 Off  
to a Great Start

We achieve this by supporting diverse clubs that meet monthly in 
LOEN and around town. These monthly activities include two 
Book Clubs, Bridge, Bunco, Brunch, Dinner, Girls Night Out, 
and Explorers clubs. We also have Angels Club, a LOEN outreach 
group, exclusively serving the residents in need of food assistance 
due to illness, death, or family additions. Our club also proudly 
supports the surrounding community by sponsoring a program to 
supply donated food, toys, supplies, or clothing to designated local 
charitable organizations. With all these options available, you will 
have many opportunities to become involved and meet new people.

LOEN ladies, if we sound like an organization that you'd like to 
be a part of, then please join us on Tuesday, January 24 in the LOEN 
Clubhouse. For more information, please contact Jeanne MacKenzie 
at loenladiesclubpresident@gmail.com.
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS

Harris Co. Sheriff - (non-emergency)............... 713-221-6000 
Cy-Fair Fire Department - (emergency)............ 281-466-6161 
                                              (non-emergency).281-550-6663 
Poison Control..............................................1-800-764-7661
Texas DPS........................................................ 713-681-1761
Waste Management.......................................... 713-695-4055 
                   	 (trash collection Mondays & Thursdays)
TNG MUD 370.............................................. 281-350-0895
Harris County Tax Office................................. 713-224-1919 
Centerpoint Energy.........................................  713-207-7777 
        	 (give pole # of street which is out)                
Centerpoint Energy.......................................... 713-659-2111                  
Comcast Cable................................................. 713-341-1000
Houston Chronicle.......................................... 713-220-7211
Metro Transit Info............................................ 713-635-4000
Kirk Elementary..............................................  713-849-8250
Truitt Middle School........................................ 281-856-1100
Cy-Ridge High School..................................... 281-807-8000
Newsletter Publisher
 Peel, Inc...............advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Deadline for submitting articles for the Lakes On Eldridge 
North Newsletter is the 10th of each month.  Submissions 
are subject to space limitations and editorial approval. Email 
Articles to loen@PEELinc.com.
PERSONAL CLASSIFIED ADS: Deadline for submitting 
personal classified ads is the 10th of each month  for publication 
in the following month's newsletter. Email personal classifieds 
to loen@PEELinc.com.
ADVERTISING: Deadline for submitting ads is the 8th of each 
month for publication in the following month's newsletter. 
Please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 888-687-6444 or 
advertising@PEELinc.com for information on advertising.

President:.....................................................   James Walker
Vice President: ............................................  Tom DeScioli
Secretary: .....................................................   Mary Nelson
Treasurer:  ...............................................  Rick Hawthorne
Asst Sec/ Treasurer: ......................................  Richard Weck

LOEN Board Of Directors

Article Submissions
Please e-mail articles and/or photos to loen@peelinc.com. 

Submissions must be received by the
10th of the month for the following month's issue.

(Advertising deadline is the 8th of the month.)

The Women Empowering Women Express Network 
(WEWEN) of the American Business Women’s Association 
(ABWA) invites you to attend a Monthly Networking Luncheon 
on January 4th, 2017. The luncheon will be held at the 
Raveneaux Country Club at 9715 Cypresswood Dr., Spring 
Texas, 77379. Open Networking begins at 11:00AM, followed 
by an informative program and lunch from 11:30AM-1:00PM. 
This month’s program features Dr. Melanie Brown, head 
CenterPoint Energy’s Strategic Execution Office in Technology 
Operations, presenting a program titled, “Ignite your future: the 
burning fuel of engaging, enriching, and expanding to become 
an unstoppable force.”

In our constantly fast-past world of relationships and careers, 
we cannot rely on past successes to keep us going. We must 
be fierce in seeking opportunities to be vibrant, relevant, and 
distinctively unique in innovative ways that allow us to embrace 
the past and transform the future. In this captivating and high-
energy presentation, Dr. Brown will share her experiences as a 
chemist, strategist, and entrepreneur on how to:

· Spark curiosity and generate a buzz.
· Create a culture of being at the "cool-kid" table.
· Embrace the abundance mindset.
· Discover untapped potential energy.
· Adopt the 90/10 rule of conversations.
· Be inspired to mentor and be mentored.
· Use passion as a catalyst to journey pathways of success.

Expand your network, grow your business skills, reach a new 
audience, or advance your career with the Women Empowering 
Women Express Network of ABWA. WEWEN meets the first 
Wednesday of each month from 11AM-1PM. Additional details 
and luncheon registration ($25) are available at wewen.org. 
Contact communications@wewen.org with questions.

About ABWA
Founded in 1949, ABWA provides business training and 

networking opportunities for women of diverse occupations 
and backgrounds. ABWA has dedicated 65 years to women’s 
education, workplace skills, and career development training. 
For more information, visit abwa.org.

Women
Empowering

Women
Express Network
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Sixth Annual Fashion with Passion
Raises Almost $60,000

Sixth Annual Fashion with Passion
Raises Almost $60,000

Class of 2017 Fundraises for the Jordan Merecka Caring Heart Fund and the Travis Chaffin Memorial Scholarship Fund

On Thursday, November 3rd, Celebrating Soul Cypress, soon to 
be rebranded to “Deep Cypress Neighbors,” hosted its sixth annual 
Fashion with Passion Event at the Enchanted Cypress Ballroom. 
Students of Class of 2017 from Cy Fair High School, Cy Woods 
High School and Cypress Christian School, who served as the models 
began their fundraising journey eight months prior to this event by 
participating in the Cypress Challenge, #17DaysofKindness. The 
challenge required each model to commit to 1 act of kindness per day in 
order to raise awareness for the programs of Celebrating Soul Cypress, 
such as changing a flat tire or preparing snack bags for the homeless.

This year, the event raised almost $60,000, which benefits individuals 
and families who have experienced financial setbacks due to traumatic 
experiences. Additionally, the event’s proceeds go toward the Travis 
Chaffin Memorial Scholarship Fund for youth who demonstrate a 
strong character and heart for philanthropy.

Over 300 community members participate in this event each year. 
At the event, the Jordan Merecka Caring Heart Award is presented 
recognizing the individuals who have experienced a traumatic situation 
and turned it into something positive, providing inspiration to their 
fellow community members. The recipients of this year’s Jordan 
Merecka Caring Heart Award were Clyde and Melinda Gordon of 
Abby’s Gift.

In addition, some local Cypress boutiques were in attendance at 
the event. Participants included: Anything Bling in Vintage, Muzzies, 
Al's Formalwear, Damsels & Blokes Salon, Chelsea B Cosmetics, and 
Dillard's Men's Department.

Next year’s Fashion with Passion event will be held in November 2017.

(Left to Right): Founder/ Vice President Susie Pipkin, Founder/ Executive Director Teri 
Quance, Founder/ President Cynthia Gill, Founder/ Treasurer Shirley Chabala

(Left to Right) Dylan Higgins, Gia Gentilini – Class of 2017
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Open House
Jan. 26th, 

5-7pm

APRIL 22 & 23, 2017 
CFISD Telge Exhibit Center (Telge & HWY 290) 

Nobody can out gift MOM, but we are gonna try! Join Us! 
FOR INFORMATION ON HOW TO BECOME A VENDOR FOR THIS EVENT, EMAIL cy_springsffa@yahoo.com.

Cypress Springs FFA Booster Club presents Mother's 
Day Market and Craft Show April 22-23, 2017 at the 
Telge Exhibit Center located at 11206 Telge Road 
Cypress, TX 77429. Join us in celebrating Mom for 
some shopping, great food and entertainment. Shop 
handmade crafts, jewelry, clothing, skincare and much 
more! Vendors include Tupperware, Scentsy, LuLaRoe, 
Origami Owl, Park Lane Jewelry and more! This is 
our annual fundraiser and proceeds from booth sales 
benefit the students of Cypress Springs FFA to assist 
with continuing education, scholarships and state 
convention costs. For information on how to become a 
vendor for this event, please conatct Elizabeth Ordonez 
at cy_springsffa@yahoo.com.

Cypress Springs FFA Booster Club 
Mother's Day Market and Craft Show

April 22-23, 2017.
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Westside Montessori School
Education for Toddlers, Primary and Elementary Students

Ages 18 months - 6th Grade

What makes WMS unique
• Experienced, certified teachers
• Low staff turnover
• Parent participation encouraged
• Authentic Montessori approach that fosters 
   a love for learning for toddlers-elementary

Open House
Thursday November 13, 2014 

9:00 a.m. To 4:00 a.m. 
  aNd 6:30-8:00 p.m.

Educating Young Children Since 1977

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CARE FOR ALL AGES AND PROGRAMS

Why so many parents choose 
Westside Montessori School
• Hands-on multi-sensory materials that  
   stimulate growing minds
• A prepared environment that provides    
  structure and self-discipline

2017 Registration is Underway
New Middle School Opens Fall 2017

(281) 556-5970
westsidemontessori.com

13555 Briar Forest
Houston, TX 77077

Announcing
Montessori
Adolescent
Program

Luncheon Details
Thursday, January 26, 2017
Networking 11a.m.; Luncheon begins at 11:30 a.m.
Sterling Country Club, 16500 Houston National Blvd., 		

	 Houston, TX 77095
Costs $25 with advanced reservations; $30 at the door

Houston, Texas (December 7, 2016) Rita is an attorney who has 
practiced corporate law for over 30 years representing large publicly 
held corporations, individual entrepreneurs, small corporations, and 
venture capitalists. Her experience includes entity formation, private 
placements, stock and asset sales, mergers and acquisitions, spinoffs, 
tender offers, and capital formation. Rita began her legal practice at 

"Choice of Entity and Intellectual Property Considerations for the Small Business Owner"
Vinson Elkins and worked for two other law firms before retiring in 
2013. She currently is a counselor with SCORE, an affiliate of the 
Small Business Administration, providing free business advice and 
mentoring to start ups, entrepreneurs and small businesses.

This month’s CYFEN meeting begins with networking at 11 a.m. 
followed with a prompt 11:30 a.m. start of the program. Luncheons 
are held at the Sterling Country Club, 16500 Houston National Blvd.

About Cy-Fair Express Network (CYFEN)
Now over 60 members strong, Cy-Fair Express Network’s vision is 

to provide a supportive environment for personal growth, business 
development, networking, education and mentoring to women in our 
community. CYFEN is part of the national organization of American 
Business Women’s Association (ABWA), for more information go to 
www.CYFEN.org.

About American Business Women’s Association (ABWA)
Founded in 1949, ABWA provides business training and networking 

opportunities for women of diverse occupations and backgrounds. 
ABWA has dedicated 60 years to women’s education, workplace skills 
and career development training.

For more information, visit, www.abwa.org.

Rita J. Leader
rita.leader@scorevolunteer.org
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Cypress Area Food Pantry

Do you know of someone who has trouble putting food on the 
table? Maybe their employment was suddenly terminated; maybe it’s 
a choice between medications or food; for whatever reason a family 
can find themselves in a situation where they need a little help.

Fountain of Life Church of God on Mueschke Road runs a 
food pantry on Mondays from 3:30 pm to 6:00 pm and the only 
requirement is that the client should live in zip code 77433 and west 
of Skinner 77429. For more information, contact 281-373-9337. 
Food donations and volunteers are also greatly appreciated.

Computerized job 
s e a rch  and  re sume 
preparation and printing 
are also available.

TIMES AND SERVICES

Jack and Jill of America Associates Plan 
“Puttin’ on the Ritz” Charity Gala

The “Awesome, Amazing, Associates” 
of the Jack and Jill of America, Inc., 
North Houston Suburban Chapter will 
hold a “Puttin’ on the Ritz” dance on 
Saturday, March 4th, 2017. The event 
will be take place from 8 p.m. to 12 a.m. 
at the Northgate Country Club, 17110 
Northgate Forest Drive, Houston, Texas. 
The suggested attire is formal black and 
white.

“Puttin’ on the Ritz” will benefit the Jack 
and Jill of America Foundation, which supports education, literacy, 
scientific and charitable projects that benefit children. Tickets are 
$65 per person. To purchase tickets, please contact Shirley Carter, 
at 281-222-7765 or sjmcarter@att.net.

Jack and Jill of America, Inc. is a non-profit family organization 
which is dedicated to nurturing future leaders by supporting 
children through leadership development, volunteer service, 
philanthropic giving and civic duty. More information about the 
organization can be found at www.jackandjillinc.org.
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FINANCIAL PEACE UNIVERSITY 

IS COMING TO MESSIAH!

The money class that will change your life.
Learn practical ways to take control of your financial future 

once and for all! No more money stress!

Financial Peace University will take place on 
Thursdays at 6 pm beginning January 12, 2017.

FREE CHILDCARE WILL BE PROVIDED!

No matter where you are with your money, this nine-week 
class will teach you to create a budget, pay off debt, spend 
and save wisely, and so much more! Within the first 90 days 
of taking Financial Peace University, an average family saves 
$2,700 and pays off $5,300! More than 4.5 million people 
have changed their futures with Financial Peace University. 
You can too! Learn from financial expert, radio show host and 
best-selling author Dave Ramsey. Register and purchase class 
materials at http://www.daveramsey.com/fpu/classes/1030844

Class coordinated by Messiah member Debbie Evans. 
Questions? Contact Debbie at deb@EvansTaxCo.com. If 
you need childcare, you MUST let Debbie know prior to the 
class start date.

Messiah Lutheran Church is a grace place, a congregation of 
the Evangelical Lutheran Church in America (ELCA). Messiah 
is located at 11522 Telge Road, ½ mile north of Highway 
290. Regular Sunday worship times are: 8 am—Traditions; 
9:30 am—The Gathering; and 10:45 am—The Crossing. The 
Discovery (education) Hour is 9:15-10:15 AM on Sundays. 
For more information, 281-890-3013 or www.messiahlc.org. 
All people are welcome at Messiah.

January 12 – March 9, 2017The Northwest Flyers Youth 
Track Club will celebrate its 30th 
Anniversary Season by hosting 
its annual free Registration/
Orientat ion breakfas t  on 
Saturday, February 4th, 2017, 
for all boys and girls who are 
interested in joining for the 
2017 track season. The breakfast 
starts promptly at 8:30 AM at 
the Cypress Creek Christian 
Community Center Forum 
located at 6823 Cypresswood 
Dr., Spring, TX, 77379.

The event is an opportunity 
for youth athletes to register for the 2017 spring/summer track 
season, and to meet the Northwest Flyers coaches, staff, and other 
new and returning athletes. The event will be highlighted by a 
special presentation from a member of the USA Track &Field 
Olympic organization (USATF). All athletes and parents who wish 
to join the Northwest Flyers must attend the orientation.

Northwest Flyers Youth Track Club Registers for 30th 
Anniversary Season

The Northwest Flyers Track Club is a youth (ages 6 -18) track 
club, affiliated with USA Track & Field (USATF), that provides a 
full program of sanctioned “track” events such as sprints, hurdles, 
middle distance, distance and relays, and sanctioned “field” events 
such as long jump, triple jump, high jump, pole vault, shot put, 
discus and javelin.

For additional information on the Northwest Flyers Track Club, 
please visit the team website at http://www.northwestflyers.org; 
contact Linette Roach at linette.roach@sbcglobal.net; or “Like” 
the club on Facebook. 

NW Flyers Track 
Registration
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©2017 Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC. Better Homes and Gardens® is a registered trademark of Meredith Corporation licensed to Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC.  
Equal Opportunity Company. Equal Housing Opportunity. Each Franchise is Independently Owned and Operated. If your property is currently listed with a real estate broker, 

please disregard. It is not our intention to solicit the offerings of other real estate brokers.

Karen Parker
Direct: 281.610.4866
Office: 713.461.6800
Email: karen.parker@garygreene.com

REALTOR®

Luxury Home Marketing Specialist
Certified Home Marketing Specialist

Lakes on Eldridge Resident

REALTOR®

Luxury Home Marketing Specialist
Certified Home Marketing Specialist

Lakes on Eldridge Resident

As your neighbor, who better 
to tell the story of our community

and your home?
Put my real estate expertise

to work for you ...
your profit is my priority!

Nobody knows 
our community 
like a neighbor!
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Rosehill Christian School Cheer Team
The RCS Eagle Pride Dance team had a very strong showing at the 

TAPPS State Dance Championships, which were held December 8-9 
at the Arlington Convention Center. RCS Dance Director, Rochelle 
Lauve, said she was so proud of the attitude and effort demonstrated 
by the students on the team, many of whom were freshmen, and 
looks forward to the future as this team continues to grow, improve, 
and expand. The RCS Dance team glorified God in all that they did, 
bonded as teammates, and even met some new friends. As a small 
group performing a lyrical and pom routine, the Rosehill Eagle Pride 
Dance Team placed third overall, receiving state bronze medals in a 
very competitive field. The Dance team members are: Katie Hebert 
(Senior, Captain), Brooke Knighten (Freshman, Co-Captain), Yaminel 
Arzola (Senior), Mackensey Doyle (Freshman), and Madison Stoyak 
(Freshman). There were also individual all-state honors:

INDIVIDUAL RESULTS
1st Team All-State	  Katie Hebert
2nd Team All-State	  Brooke Knighten & Madison Stoyak

Congratulations to these students and their Director, as well as to 
all who participated. A special thanks to the teachers and parents who 
also helped make this event a success.

We praise God for His many blessings! Go Eagles!

The next meetings of the Cypress Texas Tea Party will be on:

Saturday, January 21, 2017 NOON - 2:00 PM

Colleen Dippel, Founder & Executive Director, Families 
Empowered

The Cypress Texas Tea Party meets every three

weeks on Saturday

Noon until 2:00 PM at:
Spring Creek BBQ

25831 Northwest Freeway
Cypress, Texas 77429

Map: http://goo.gl/maps/OoNjY

A schedule of our meetings and confirmed speakers can be found 
at our website, www.cypresstexasteaparty.org

Cypress Texas Tea Party
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Cy-Fair Hospital now has SEVEN 
locations to serve your Emergency  
and Urgent Care needs.

EMERGENCY CARE
(open 24 hours, 7 days a week)

1   10655 Steepletop Drive  
(F.M. 1960 near Jones Rd) 
Houston, TX 77065 
  Main Hospital 800.681.2733 
ER 281.897.3150

2    5655 W. Sam Houston Pkwy. N.  
at Tanner Rd,  
Houston, TX 77041 
281.949.3800

3      7015 Barker Cypress at F.M. 529 
Cypress, TX 77433 
281.949.3600

4        8470 Hwy. 6 North at West Rd 
Houston, TX 77095 
281.949.3799

URGENT CARE 
(open 9 a.m. to 9 p.m., 7 days a week) 
Walk ins welcome, no appointments 
necessary

5   9110 Barker Cypress at West Rd 
Cypress, TX 77433 
281.517.9900

6   14044 Spring Cypress at Grant Rd 
Cypress, TX 77429 
281.949.3703

7   9138 West Rd at Beltway 8 
Houston, TX 77064 
281.949.3737

CyFairHospital.com
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I am a goal-oriented, list-making individual. It's how I'm wired, and it 
has helped me be productive and successful in many ways. However, being 
goal-oriented doesn't always work so well when building relationships. 
What if the other individual doesn't have the same goals as you do?

This has been the case many times in my life, and my tendency was 
to bulldoze over them with my lack of concern for their goals. My goals 
were better, more thought out, more important, etc. What does that 
do to this relationship that I valued to work on so much? It completely 
undermines the whole thing! So, how did I learn to stop this destructive 
pattern in my relationships? Horses!

How many of you have tried to get an animal that weighs over 1000 
pounds to meet your personal goals? It's not easy. Yes, it is possible to 
force them to do many things, but can you catch them easily the next 
day? Do they really want to have a relationship with you after you have 
met said goals? Mine didn't.

Mine ran away and fought many things I tried to “teach”. What did 
it take for me to listen to the horse's thought on our relationship? An 
unplanned dismount is the nicest way I've heard it phrased. When a horse 
goes to bucking, it is pretty clear it doesn't respect your leadership. A wise 
man once asked me what happened before that buck. I answered, “Lots 
of little things that I ignored, actually.”

I'm too old to ignore those little signals anymore. It hurts to hit the 
ground with that kind of force! As I've learned to listen to horses better, 

it has also helped me to listen to people better. Have you ever asked a 
friend what they want to receive out of the relationship you have? Do 
they have needs that aren't being met? If they aren't treated respectfully 
and valued, they may not stick around.

Setting goals is still helpful, especially in helping me think of the steps 
to help myself achieve them. I just want to make sure I am not ruining 
relationships along the way. So, my goal setting looks different now as I 
make sure it includes the friends I value the most.

These are a few of my relational goal ideas for the next year. They are 
all oriented toward preventing those blow ups, like my horse gave me, 
with one of my friends or husband.

Be a better friend by:
1. When feeling annoyed or offended- stopping to question why and 

if it is really that important?
2. Plan monthly dates to build relationships.
3. Check in with my friends to find out their needs, before they ask!
4. Be more available by being less BUSY- say no to more things, so I 

can say yes to important ones.
 5. LISTEN better- friends are giving you early signs of needs, but we 

are distracted with our own.
**If you find these things to be true in your own life, and would like to 

make a change, please visit our website at www.fivehorses.com to learn more 
about our new Goal-Setting Workshop this January**

Finding Resolution
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281.859.9000
HoustonSiding.com

PROTECT YOUR
HOME & POCKETBOOK
CALL FOR A FREE ESTIMATE ON JAMES HARDIE 
INSULATED SIDING AND WINDOWS

Get a $200 VISA Gift Card on
Simonton windows (minimum of 10 windows)

AND
$200 Rebate on James Hardie
Insulated Siding (10 squares or more)

24 month financing with no interest
1st and oldest Hardplank company in Houston

See store for details.

Sudoku
The challenge is to fill every row across, every column down, and every
3x3 box with the digits 1 through 9. Each 1 through 9 digit must appear
only once in each row across, each column down, and each 3x3 box.
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SUDOKU

Sudoku
The goal is to fill in the grid so that every row, every column, and

every 3x3 box contains the digits 1 through 9. Each digit may
appear only once in each row, each column, and each 3x3 box.

© 2006. Feature Exchange

Jack and Jill of America Associates Plan 
“Puttin’ on the Ritz” Charity Gala

The “Awesome, Amazing, Associates” 
of the Jack and Jill of America, Inc., 
North Houston Suburban Chapter will 
hold a “Puttin’ on the Ritz” dance on 
Saturday, March 4th, 2017. The event 
will be take place from 8 p.m. to 12 a.m. 
at the Northgate Country Club, 17110 
Northgate Forest Drive, Houston, Texas. 
The suggested attire is formal black and 
white.

“Puttin’ on the Ritz” will benefit the 
Jack and Jill of America Foundation, which supports education, 
literacy, scientific and charitable projects that benefit children. 
Tickets are $65 per person. To purchase tickets, please contact 
Shirley Carter, at 281-222-7765 or sjmcarter@att.net.

Jack and Jill of America, Inc. is a non-profit family organization 
which is dedicated to nurturing future leaders by supporting 
children through leadership development, volunteer service, 
philanthropic giving and civic duty. More information about the 
organization can be found at www.jackandjillinc.org.
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Clive: 281.460.3168 
Nancy: 713.870.3169

ngardner@garygreene.com
CliveAndNancy.com

©2016 Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC. Better Homes and Gardens® is a registered trademark of Meredith Corporation licensed to Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC.  Equal Opportunity Company. Equal Housing 
Opportunity. Each Franchise is Independently Owned and Operated. If your property is currently listed with a real estate broker, please disregard. It is not our intention to solicit the offerings of other real estate brokers.

Clive & Nancy
GARDNER

Lakes on Eldridge Residents

We’ve been your Lakes on Eldridge Neighbors since 2001 
but our marketing techniques reach the world.

Your home should be sold at the highest price,
in a time-frame that fits your needs,
and with the least amount of hassle.

WE DO THAT!

Please contact us if a move is in your future - 
The right Realtor® can make a world of difference!

World  Class!

Celebrating 15 years as your Neighborhood Realtors®
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Affordable Shade Patio Covers

We specialize in affordable custom built 
patio covers that enhance your lifestyle 
and increase the value of your home.

7 1 3 - 5 7 4 - 4 6 4 8
AffordableShade.com

Visit our website to view hundreds of pictures of 
our work and see homes similar to your design.

Call to schedule a free estimate 
with one of our qualified supervisors.

Custom Designed 
Patio Covers

Patio Cover 
Screen Rooms
Shade Arbors
Cedar & Aluminum

Aluminum Insulated 
Patio Covers

Structural &
Decorative Concrete

PRESENT THIS COUPON TO YOUR SUPERVISOR FOR HUGE SAVINGS!

Windstorm
Certification
Provided for 

Inland I, II, III

We pull City 
Permits and 

help with
HOA Approvals

 “Happy New Year!” That greeting will be said and heard for 
at least the first couple of weeks as a new year gets under way. But 
the day celebrated as New Year’s Day in modern America was not 
always January 1. 

ANCIENT NEW YEARS: The celebration of the new year is 
the oldest of all holidays. It was first observed in ancient Babylon 
about 4000 years ago. In the years around 2000 BC, the Babylonian 
New Year began with the first New Moon (actually the first visible 
crescent) after the Vernal Equinox (first day of spring). The beginning 
of spring is a logical time to start a new year. After all, it is the season 
of rebirth, of planting new crops, and of blossoming. January 1, on 
the other hand, has no astronomical nor agricultural significance. It 
is purely arbitrary. The Babylonian New Year celebration lasted for 
eleven days. Each day had its own particular mode of celebration, 
but it is safe to say that modern New Year’s Eve festivities pale in 
comparison. The Romans continued to observe the new year in late 
March, but their calendar was continually tampered with by various 
emperors so that the calendar soon became out of synchronization 
with the sun. In order to set the calendar right, the Roman senate, 
in 153 BC, declared January 1 to be the beginning of the new year. 

New Year Trivia
But changes continued until Julius Caesar, in 46 BC, established what 
has come to be known as the Julian Calendar. It again established 
January 1 as the New Year.  

NEW YEAR TRADITIONS: Traditions of the season include the 
making of New Year’s resolutions. That tradition also dates back to 
the early Babylonians. Popular modern resolutions might include the 
promise to lose weight or quit smoking. The early Babylonian’s most 
popular resolution was to return borrowed farm equipment. The 
tradition of using a baby to signify the new year was begun in Greece 
around 600 BC. It was their tradition at that time to celebrate their 
God of Wine, Dionysus, by parading a baby in a basket, representing 
the annual rebirth of that God as the spirit of fertility. Early Egyptians 
also used a baby as a symbol of rebirth. 

AULD LANG SYNE: The song, “Auld Lang Syne,” is sung at the 
stroke of midnight in almost every English-speaking country in the 
world to bring in the New Year. At least partially written by Robert 
Burns in the 1700’s, it was first published in 1796 after Burns’ death. 
Early variations of the song were sung prior to 1700 and inspired Burns 
to produce the modern rendition. An old Scotch tune, “Auld Lang 
Syne” literally means “old long ago,” or simply, “the good old days.”
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Not Available Online

Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for profit) 
are $50, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office 
at 888-687-6444 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

Personal Classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used bike...) 
run at no charge to Lakes on Eldridge North residents, limit 
30 words, please e-mail advertising@PEELinc.com.

CLASSIFIEDS

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Lakes on Eldridge North is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is 
not sanctioned by any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to 
the approval of any homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor 
implied to replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any 
homeowners association or organization.  At no time will any source be allowed to 
use the Lakes on Eldridge North Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others 
in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic 
copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, 
political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written 
or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the Lakes on Eldridge 
North Newsletter is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.

ELECTRICAL SERVICES
 SERVICING ALL YOUR ELECTRICAL NEEDS

713.467.1125 or 281.897.0001
www.WiredES.com

FAMILY OWNED AND OPERATED

• Panel Upgrades
• Home Inspections
• TV Install/Mounting
• Troubleshooting
• Remodeling
• Landscaping Lighting
• Home Generators

RESIDENTIAL & COMMERCIAL
LICENSED & INSURED

24-7 SERVICE

Take $25.00 Off Your 
Next Service Call

TECL 22809 Master 100394

MAKE THE CHOICE.
DISCOVER THE DIFFERENCE.
SEE HOW STUDENTS LEARN.

SACS Accredited

 ▪ Low student/teacher ratio  
and nurturing environment 

 ▪ Science, Technology, Engineering  
and Math (STEM)

 ▪ Preparing students for  
21st century challenges

 ▪ Advanced educational technology

 ▪ Project-based,  
integrated learning

 ▪ Critical-thinking, peacemaking  
and problem-solving skills

 ▪ Outdoor Classroom program  
(nature studies)

 ▪ Community service

The Branch School

713-468-0288 ▪  www.thebranchschool.org

Located in West Houston  
~ close to Energy Corridor

Preschool ~ 8th grade

 Call and
   schedule
      a tour.

Open House
Saturday,

January 21
2-4 p.m.

713-465-0288
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PEEL, INC.

308 Meadowlark St.
Lakeway, TX 78734-4717

www.stevehardcastle.com
email: HardcastleTeam@gmail.com

YOUR LAKES ON ELDRIDGE NEIGHBOR
Offering Extensive Marketing and Advertising to Sell Your Home!

#1 IN LAKES ON ELDRIDGE

STEVE
HARDCASTLE

Top 1% of all Realtors in North America
RE/MAX Hall of Fame, Lifetime Achievement Award
& Circle Of Legends
Broker License, CRS, BBA, Relocation Expert,
Over 30 Years of Real Estate Experience
Long Time Lakes on Eldridge Resident

RE/MAX Westside Realtors
281.925.3047


